
 

 
Rotary Club of Orangevale 

District 5180 

Nov. 7, 2024 Meeting 

 

Announcements  
--Prez. Catrina– Miller’s Ace Hardware Party.  Be sure to RSVP.  Talk to Catrina for info 
-- Turkey bowl is next Thursday,  We donated a beautiful basket to the cause.   
--Friendsgiving is coming up again on Nov. 21.  It’s always popular but reservations required. 
--Russ– Russ explained that there are some changes to this year’s Christmas Basket Program.  Divine Savior 
needed someone to run their program.  So this year we will merge the two together.  The drop off will be At 
Divine Savior Hall on Dec. 21 from 8am to 11am.  We expect 150 families combined. 
--Mike – presented Catrina with a banner from his hometown Rotary Club.  Mike was back there and 
preparing to write a book.  He passed around a “yearbook” that the Rotary Club had created.  It was really 
interesting.  
--Don R—Dine Around is Nov. 14 at Mode.  A portion of your meal will be donated to the Orangevale History 
Museum.  Next, the Club Christmas will be the second Saturday, December 14 at Don Glover’s home.   More 
info will follow. 
 

Vocational  
 Don M. headed up the program.  He met Cindy in law school and married in May 1989.  His specialty is 
Wills and Trusts and Probate.  There’s a lot to be said about Trusts.  He saves a lot of headaches for the person 
who follows you.  It can easily take over a year to settle things!!!  What you pay Don to set everything up is 
well worth the money.  Ooooorrr…you can pay him a percentage of the estate to clean up after you.  Russ and 
I have used Don since the early 90’s.  I will say, he is a pleasure to work with…very understanding and helpful. 

 
Prospector 
 Russ filled in for Sue Frost.  He did all sorts of Halloween questions.  He made Rob free for donating the 
basket to the turkey bowl, then tried to fine a few moments later.  What percentage of costumes sold are for 
adults…..62%.  Gross sales total, $310 million.  Happy fines…Dennis S. for $20 for new car, Tommy $20 for 
baseball loss. 
 

Speakers  
 
Our guest speaker was a no-show, do Don and Tommy presented on Trusts and Banking with a trust.  If you 
have a checking account and change the name on the account to the name of the trust, you can most times 
keep the same account number.  We were warned that many accounts, investments, life insurance policies 
and other things should have a named beneficiary.  Non-Citizens cannot be named as a trustee. If you have 
any questions be sure to ask them!  

 
 



 
Raffle 
 With 9 balls and $37 in the pot Janet managed to find the white one!   Humph…..there were only three 
tickets in the pot…all hers.  We gotta do better at buying tickets.   

 
Thought for the Day 
 November is the month to give thanks with a grateful heart.    
 
Next Week: 
Greeters Don Morris and Bryan 
Invocation Bill W. 
Vocational Kirk 
Tickets Janet              
 

Sorry…no photos. 
 
 

 
  

 
 
  



 

 
 


